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I am writing in favor of the passage of HB2977 by the Senate. This legislation is 

desperately needed to maintain the environmental health of Oregon and its wildlife. 

Particularly as the climate change is accelerating, we need to step up and help all 

living things in Oregon to survive, from the salmon,to the bees and especially our soil 

which nurtures us all. Beavers especially have an important role in maintaining water 

resources in the dry eastern portions of our state, as well as here on the west side of 

the Cascades. Please vote for this legislation 


